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PRESS RELEASE 
Preventative Maintenance for PRSS, San Ysidro and Otay 
Priax Corporation awarded contract to provide Preventative Maintenance for Port Runner 
Suppression Systems at the San Ysidro Port of Entry and Otay Mesa Passenger Facility 

San Diego, April 1, 2008:  Priax Corporation has been awarded a contract following a competitive bid request 

by the Department of Homeland Security, Customs & Border Protection, to provide preventative maintenance for 

Port Runner Suppression Systems at the San Ysidro Port of Entry and Otay Mesa Passenger Facilities. The work 

consists of providing preventative maintenance and 24 hour, 7 day a week normal and emergency repairs of the 

Port Runner Suppression System installed at the San Ysidro and Otay Mesa border crossings.  Work is scheduled to 

begin immediately. 

Priax Corporation is an engineering-based, design and services company located in San Diego County. Priax 

Corporation has been performing similar preventative maintenance and repair services for systems installed within 

the California correctional facilities operated by the California Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation 

(CDCR). As most of our work has been in the administrative segregation (highest level of security) portions of the 

correctional institutions, our maintenance personnel must pass rigorous background checks and practice 

accurate tool control. 
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